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Feb, 4,2014
Idaho Dept. of Water Resources
322 East Front Street
P.0.Box 83720

Boise, Id. 83720-0098

Dear Sirs:

I am writing to reguest that you conduct 'a controlled
fill of Nahas Reserwvoir, as has been done in some years in
the past. We have the first winter storage right on Sinker
Creek- but because of ice the water is all stored in Huleg#
Reservoir and then must be released prior to April 1 to fill
Nahas Reservoir if it is nmot full. It is currently at a 20 year
low of about 50%.I have made Frank Teig aware of the situation
through Mike Thli to Eric Cummins, farm manager. Watermaster
Chad Nettleton ‘has also been notified. Dan Nelson of IDWR has
conductey the last 2 controlled fills and can give insight. I
can be reached at 208-834-2533. Time is of the essence. Thank
you For your-help in this matter.
Sincerely,

Craig Baker,Mgr.
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